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AIC Elects New Board of Directors and Executive Committee 
 
 
Michael Mendela, AACI, P.App, Uxbridge, Ontario, Named as AIC President 
 
 
Ottawa Ontario July 21, 2011 – On June 10, 2011 the members of the Appraisal Institute of 
Canada (AIC) elected the Institute’s Board of Directors 2011-2012 during the annual general 
meeting of members which was held in Moncton, New Brunswick. Subsequently, the Board of 
Directors elected its officers and Executive Committee members. Board members serve a two-
year term and Executive Committee members serve a one-year term.  
 
President-Elect Michael Mendela, AACI, P.App of Uxbridge, Ontario was appointed President of 
AIC for 2011-2012. 
 
Joining Mr. Mendela on the Executive Committee are: 
Mr. Grant Uba, AACI, P.App, Fellow, Past President – Cambridge, Ontario 
David Shum, AACI, P.App, President Elect - Calgary, Alberta 
Dan Wilson, AACI, P.App – Courtenay, British Columbia – Vice President 
Scott Wilson, AACI, P.App – Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island – Vice President 
 
Continuing Board Members are: 
Greg Bennett, AACI, P.App Mount Pearl, Newfoundland and Labrador  
Dan Brewer, AACI, P.App Newmarket, Ontario 
John Peebles, AACI, P.App Saanich, British Columbia 
Louis Poirier, AACI, P.App Montreal, Quebec 
 
President Mendela was pleased to welcome several new directors stating: “Their skills, 
experience and professionalism will be a great addition to the Board and I thank them for 
agreeing to serve their profession in this way.” 
 
New AIC Board Members are: 
John Farmer, AACI, P.App Edmonton, Alberta 
Richard Colbourne, AACI, P.App Windsor Junction, Nova Scotia 
Anne Helliker, AACI, P.App Brampton, Ontario 
Daniel Doucet, AACI, P.App Dieppe, New Brunswick 
Thomas Fox, AACI, P.App Regina, Saskatchewan 
Surinder Pal. AACI, P.App Winnipeg, Manitoba 
 
President Mendela thanked departing directors: 
Sheila Young, AACI, P.App, Fellow Edmonton, Alberta 
David Babineau, AACI, P.App, Fellow Saint John, New Brunswick 
Alfred Mullally, AACI, P.App Timberlea, Nova Scotia 
Kimberly Maber, AACI, P.App Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
Lorne Mikulik, AACI, P.App Winnipeg, Manitoba 
for their years of service to the Institute and their ongoing contributions.  
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ABOUT AIC 
Founded in 1938, the 5,200-member Institute is the premier real estate valuation 
association in Canada. Designated members provide reasoned valuations, widely 
respected by the courts, real estate corporations, chartered banks, trust companies, mortgage 
lending institutions, all levels of government and private individuals. Many users of valuation 
services will accept appraisal reports completed only by individuals, who have earned use of the 
AACI, P.App, or CRA designation. 
 
The Mission of the Appraisal Institute of Canada is to promote and support our members in 
providing high quality property advisory services for the benefit of the public. 
 
AIC MEDIA CONTACT 
Georges Lozano, Chief Executive Officer 
Appraisal Institute of Canada 
403-200 Catherine Street 
Ottawa, Ontario K2P 2K9 
Phone: 613-234-6533, Ext. 222 
Fax: 613-234-7197 
E-mail: geolozano@aicanada.ca  
www.aicanada.ca  
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